
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Solent Infant School 

Evelegh Road, Farlington, Portsmouth, PO6 1DH 

 

Executive Headteacher  Mrs L Wilby 

Head of School  Mrs E Curthoys 
 

Tel (023) 9237 1073 

Email  solentinfant@thesolentschools.org 

Web   solentinfant.thesolentschools.org 
 

  

The De Curci Trust is a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales with company number 10646541. 

Its registered office address is Springfield School, Central Road, Portsmouth, PO6 1QY, United Kingdom. 

Solent Infant School is a business name used by The De Curci Trust. 

Trustees: C Batstone, K Bochen, H Bement, A Cufley, S Hamilton, A Eales, D Smith, S Spivey. 

Chief Executive Officer: Ms S F Spivey BSc MA 
 

 
15th November 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
Our Year 2 learning theme for this half term is ‘Time Travellers’ and we are learning about 
the Victorian era. 
 
On Friday 29th November 2024, we would like the Year 2 children to dress as a Victorian 
School child. Please make the outfit as easy to source as possible. Your child could wear 
clothes they already have such as: 
 

• a white shirt, dark trousers or shorts, peaked cap, jacket or waistcoat 
or 

• a long dark coloured skirt with blouse or dark dress with tights and hair  
tied up in a bun or plaits  

 
This will be a day exploring Victorian Christmas and Victorian schools. We will experience 
how school has changed over time.  
We will be recording the children (who have image permission) singing a Christmas song 
and this will be posted on the school website towards the end of term. 
 
 
 

Thank you for your continued support,  
 

Mrs Bell, Miss Morris and Miss Ramshaw 
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